
Fulmore, Janice

From: smtprelay

Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 12:05 PM
To: Statements

Subject: Statement of Position Submitted by Dylan Case

Statement of Position Snbmitted

Name s— ■ ■ iPi-

FILED
NOV 2 0 2018

Email Clerk's Office
N.C. Utilities Commission

dylan.michael.case@gmail.com

Docket

E-2, Sub 1185

Message

Thank you for supporting this docket for the Hot Springs energy storage and solar micro-grid project. I support
clean energy projects for our community here in Western North Carolina.

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



Fulmore, Janice

From: smtprelay
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 3:02 PM
To: Statements

Subject: Statement of Position Submitted by Sam Ruark-Eastes

Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Sam Ruark-Eastes

Email

sam@greenbuilt.org

Docket

E-2, Sub 1185

Message

Dear NCUC, I am writing from Green Built Alliance, an Asheville, NC based non-profit dedicated to advancing
sustainability in the Built Environment. I serve on the Energy Innovation Task force with local government,
business and Duke Energy Leaders. Our work together is setting the course for clean energy in our region. I am
highly supportive on the Hot Spings microgrid, photovoltaic, and storage project. This project will support the
town of Hot Springs and will also increase understanding within Duke and with local leaders about the technical
needs to set up this type of project. The Hot Springs project is part Duke Energy's Western Carolina's
Modernization Project, which involves on-going conversations with community partners to help advance a
cleaner energy future for the region. It includes closing a half-century-old, coal-fired power plant in Asheville in
2019. The plant will be replaced with a cleaner natural gas-fired plant and distributed energy resources like
solar power and battery storage. As the grid operator, Duke Energy can maximize the versatility of storage
beyond storing and dispatching of energy to include other customer and system benefits such as system
balancing and deferral of traditional grid upgrades. In the recent IRP, Duke Energy outlined plans to deploy
$500 million in battery storage projects in the Carolinas over the next 15 years - equal to about 300 megawatts
of capacity. Combining battery storage from all utilities, North Carolina has only about 15 megawatts of battery
storage capacity in operation, and far less in South Carolina. Projects like this one set the stage for meeting
these goals. I hope you will consider approving this project, thank you, Sam Ruark-Eastes Executive Director
Green Built Alliance

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.


